
HR-218 SUNRISE RETIREE SHOOT 
CHIEF OF POLICE ANTHONY W. ROSA

On Wednesday September 5th from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm, the City of Sunrise Police 
Department will be hosting firearms qualifications for its Police Retirees with a luncheon 
to follow.


The City of Sunrise Police Department will only provide the following ammunition for 
qualification: 380 cal., 9mm, and 40 cal.


✴ Only 380 cal., 9mm, and 40 cal. ammunition will be provided for qualification. 

✴ Retirees will be responsible to bring all other ammunition not previously specified.  

✴ No armor piercing, frangible, or reloads are permitted.

✴ Qualification course is a 40 round FDLE Course.  

✴ A maximum of 2 firearms per shooter.

✴ No one will be permitted to enter into the police department with a loaded firearm.

✴ All firearms will be brought to the department in a closed case and shall be inspected by 

Sunrise Police Range personnel.

✴ Retirees will check in at the front desk and will wait in the lobby for range personnel.

✴ Only qualified Sunrise Police Retirees will be permitted to shoot.  

✴ Retirees’ status will be checked via FDLE and FCIC/NCIC to confirm their eligibility.   


RSVP no later than August 22nd, 2018 to Ofc. Mark Krumenacker at 
mkrumenacker@sunrisefl.gov. Please provide name, date of birth, as well as the 
make, model, and serial number of qualifying gun(s). 

Any questions can be directed to Ofc. Mark Krumenacker via email or at 954-746-3388.
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